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While Maggie, Thomas, Gretchen, and I are visiting Yellowstone this 

week, you are in good hands.  The Rev. Ben Brockman is preaching 

and celebrating the Eucharist today, and we will have a Morning 

Prayer service led by Deacon Scott on Wednesday morning at 

10:30am.  I hope to come home with some interesting stories and 

pictures, but I am praying for our safety and, perhaps, some good 

weather.  I will be back with you next Sunday, and we will have 

healing services at 8:00am and 10:00am.  

 

Blessings, 

Marc 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

 

    

 

 

Tiger Pack 221 Receiving their Tiger 

badges 

http://www.stjohnsvernonct.org/


 

 

 

           St. John’s Announcements 

 

 

The Feast of St. Mary will be celebrated on Sunday, August 17th.  On this holy day we will celebrate the life 

and continued importance of the mother of our Lord.  We will flower the cross with blooms from our own 

gardens.  We will also be honoring our confirmands at this mass. 

 

Summer Food Events and Rector’s Brunches 

We started this past week with another round of Rector’s Brunches.  These are smaller affairs that anyone 

may attend.  It is a great way to get to know parishioners and spend time with the rector.  They will be held 

at 10:00am on July 1st and July 25th.  RSVP to Christina by phone or email.  contact@stjohnsvernonct.org.  

We will also have a couple of special after-church events.  Our annual Berryfest will be July 20th after the 

10:00am Eucharist.  Our annual Ice Cream Sunday will be August 31st immediately after the 10:00am 

Eucharist.  I hope you are able to join us for these fun events.  
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